
I am writing in opposition to HB1255.   I am a Prairie Public supporting member from rural ND 
who greatly values Prairie Public news and entertainment.  I value their fact-based, unbiased 
coverage of news and information--local, state, national and international, and the quality of all 
of their programming.  It is critical that all North Dakotans have access to this free, over-the-air 
service regardless of their location and their means.  Thank you. 


